
APPENDIX 1 

Mental Health Group 

Chair:  

Martin Munro, Executive Director, Human Resources & Organisational Development, NELFT 

Items to be escalated to the Health & Wellbeing Board  

� None 

Meeting Attendance 

14 August 2013: 67% (10 of 15) 

Performance 

Please note that no performance targets have been agreed as yet. 

Action(s) since last report to the Health and Wellbeing Board 

a) The Sub Group was consulted on the CCG mental health commissioning intentions 

during September 2013. It was recognised that this was prior to the next scheduled 

meeting to fit with the commissioning cycle. 

b) A task/finish group was established to ensure the patient and service user voice 

regarding long term mental and physical health conditions is heard, with 

membership from NELFT senior management, Healthwatch, NELFT Service User 

Groups (SURG), Public Health and Children’s service representation, building on 

existing expertise and engagement. The first Task/finish group meeting is 

scheduled for 17 October 2013. 

c) The MH Sub Group Chair will be meeting with Locum Consultant in Public 

Health (LBBD) to discuss future sub-group topics during October 2013. 

d) Members of the MH Sub Group were invited to the Children’s Health Board to hear 
presentation about Children and Adolescent Mental Health on 25 September which has 
been postponed to 27 November 2013, 13:00 - 15:00. 

Action and Priorities for the coming period 

a) Awaiting next sub-group meeting on 30 October 2013. 

Contact: Fran Hayward, PA to Martin Munro  

Tel: 0300 555 1047 / Internal Ext: 4292 E-mail:  Francesca.Hayward@nelft.nhs.uk  


